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Experience, history. 
 
 I have served on the Water Committee since appointed to fill a vacancy in 2010.  This background has 
given me an in depth knowledge of the water system, Department of Health requirements and what is 
needed in the future.  
 
For seven years I was chairman of the committee and treasurer for two. 
 
I feel I can continue to be a contributing member of the committee. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Phyllis Antonsen 
 
 


